Dear Mr. Ptacek

It has come to my attention that you may have received another information request
from IEA that partially duplicates the scope of FOIA request sent out at 9:30, August
19. 2015. To that end we are revising the first portion of the August 19" request to
request:

The names of all non-certified support staff employed in Jacksonville SD 117
excluding those already represented by an IEA-affiliated local.

Subsequent sections of the request (for job titles, date of hire, and so forth), likewise
apply only to the non-certified support staff referenced above.

If there are no such staff in Jacksonville SD 117 not represented by an IEA-affiliated
local, please let me know by e-mail and you may consider the entirety of the August
19 request withdrawn.

Best regards,

Joseph W. Hart

Field Paraprofessional

[llinois Education Association

553 N North Ct #210, Palatine, IL 60067
847-794-5201

joe.hart@ieanea.org
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Mr. Steve Ptacek
Superintendent

Jacksonville SD 117

5316 Jordan St

Jacksonville, [L 62650 1997

Dear Mr. Ptacek

Pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act and the Illinois Educational Labor
Relations Act, [ am writing to request the following information electronically
(preferably as an Excel file):

e The names of all non-certified support staff employed in Jacksonville SD 117;

e Their job titles;

e Their date of hire;

e Their work building and its address;

o The number of hours they are scheduled per week (or percentage appointment);

e The number of months they are scheduled per year;

e Their collective bargaining unit status (i.e. whether or not they are covered by a
collective bargaining agreement.) and, if they are in a bargaining unit, the name
of the labor organization with which that unit is affiliated;

« Copies of any contracts the district has with subcontractors currently engaged
in district support staff work (e.g. transportation services, food services,
custodial services, etc.)

Please forward this information to me electronically at your earliest convenience. My
email address is joe.hart@ieanea.org

If you have any questions, don't hesitate to call. Thank you in advance for your
attention to this request.

Best regards,

Joseph W. Hart

Field Paraprofessional

[llinois Education Association

553 N North Ct #210, Palatine. IL 60067
847-794-5201

joe.hart@ieanea.org




